
 

 

 

 

 

St John’s RC News  

Week Ending 26th May 2023 

 

We hope you have a lovely Half  Term break , two weeks !   Hopefully 

the weather will be good and everyone can have some  fun. Its been 

a hard term—exams and lots of activities—so we all deserve a good 

rest. Look forward to seeing you back in school on Monday 12th 

June 2023 

We were delighted to learn from our School Governors that Mrs Campbell, our     

present Deputy Head, will be taking over as Head Teacher when Mr Unsworth leaves 

in December. After a lengthy and thorough recruitment process, the highest quality 

candidate was  chosen for the position and as Mrs Campbell has been at St John’s 

for many years, she already knows the school so well,  she knows the parents and 

knows every single child.  Your child  receives the best education any school can 

offer and Mrs Campbell taking over the role, will ensure the high standards that we 

are already achieving, will continue.  

We are thrilled and we wish Mrs Campbell the best of luck and  blessings as she  

embarks on the next stage of her career whilst looking after St Johns children, their 

education, our families and our wonderful staff.  



 

 

 

 

This term we organised an Eid Milan party for parents and were 

delighted to see a large turnout. Huge thanks to Mrs Malik our 

Business Manager who put in so much effort and made all the 

food herself. Everyone enjoyed it and we will definitely make this 

an annual event 

DINNER MONEY AND CLUB MONEY 

As next half term is the last before we finish for the Summer, ALL 

club and dinner must be paid for in advance, thank you 

We have places available for our Nursery from September 2023. 

Please let your family and friends know and ask them to contact 

the School Office for more 

information.  

We have a morning only 

Nursery 

 



 

 

 

 

Brilliant to participate in the Girls Football Event at Hopwood Hall on 

Wednesday on International Women’s Day! Great to see the children 

from all the different schools mixing together #RBSGP #thisgirlcan  

Our Yr4 Dodgeball team welcomed Holy Family for a mini tournament 

last week. Everyone played so well !  

https://twitter.com/hashtag/RBSGP?src=hashtag_click
https://twitter.com/hashtag/thisgirlcan?src=hashtag_click


 

 

Yr6 were responsible for their own measuring and         

recording in Athletics this week. They were also         

challenged to beat their own personal best       

achievements  

Brilliant effort from our Girls football team when they attended the Primary 

Stars Tournament on the pitch at Rochdale Football Club  



 

 

A couple of images from out Mental Wellbeing Workshop. This is 

sometimes a difficult subject, but talking in a relaxed environment 

always makes things easier. We will be holding more of these and 

will let you all know when they are taking place.  


